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FOR/TO : The Director, DENR MIMAROPA

The Director, DENR ERDB

PENRO Palawan

CENRO Puerto Princesa

FROM : The OIC Director

SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF A STRATEGIC PLANNING AND LEVELLING
OFF WORKSHOP FOR THE WEST PHILIPPINE SEA AND
KALAYAAN ISLAND GROUP THIS OCTOBER 27-29, 2022

DATE :

With reference to the recently completed Protected Area Suitability Assessment (PASA) for
the proposed Eastern Kalayaan Protected Landscape and Seascape (EKPLS) and Pag-asa
Islands Protected Landscape and Seascape (PIPLS), may we respectfully invite you to a
Strategic Planning and Levelling Off Workshop for the Kalayaan Island Group (KIG),
West Philippine Sea, this coming October 27-29, 2022, in Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
(venue to be determined). This will be conducted right after the completion of the Coastal
Resource Assessment/Monitoring of Snake Island, scheduled on the same week, in order to
maximize the availability and presence of concerned pax in Puerto Princesa City on the
specified date.

Attached is the travel advisory (provisional program, target and number of participants per
Office) for the Workshop. Please feel free to contact Mr. Joaquin Silvestre of the Coastal and
Marine Division (cmd@bmb.gov.ph / joaqui.silvestre@gmail.com) for further
queries/information, and/or to confirm your attendance.

For your information and consideration.

NATIVIDAD Y. BERNARDINO
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